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Weight Loss Program

Paul Franck, R.Ph.
Pharmacist, Owner

Phone:  352-624-2779    
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202 SW 17th Street, Suite A 
Ocala, FL 34471
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The Smarter Way 
to Shop...

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

The smarter way 
to shop...

HealthMarkets Insurance Agency, Inc. is licensed in all states. Service and 
product availability may vary by state. Agents may be compensated based 
on enrollment. No obligation to enroll. We do not offer every plan available 
in your area. Any information we provide is limited to those plans we do 
offer in your area. Please contact Medicare.gov or 1-800-MEDICARE to get 
information on all your options.  ©2023 HealthMarkets   49784a-HM-0623

Call for a FREE QUOTE!
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• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

(954) 850-1009
MARIANNE EDWARDS
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(352) 737-9704
stanton.c4operations@gmail.com

Mary 
Catherine 

Landt
Attorney at Law
Tel: (352) 368-2242

230 NE 25th Ave, Suite 200, 
Ocala FL 34470

Parishoner

Contact me today to learn more:

Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417

Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org
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Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417
Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org

Discover the Catholic Difference

Contact me today to learn 
more about our products

Rely on the Knights of Columbus to help protect your family’s future.

A name you know and trust. 
An organization you can believe in.

© Knights of Columbus, 1 Columbus Plaza. New Haven CT 06510

LIFE INSURANCE • DISABILITY INCOME INSURANCE • LONG-TERM CARE INSURANCE • RETIREMENT ANNUITIES
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BLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCHBLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCH

ADDRESS:ADDRESS:
5 SE 17th Street
Ocala, FL 34471

PHONE:PHONE:
352.629.8092

FAX:FAX:
352.351.8872

EMAIL:EMAIL:
mail@blessedtrinity.org

WEBSITE:WEBSITE:
www.blessedtrinity.org

SICK CALLS:SICK CALLS:
352.629.8092

352.207.5835
(Emergency Pager)

MISSION:MISSION:
CHRIST THE KINGCHRIST THE KING
14045 N US HWY 301
Citra, FL 32113

352.595.5605

LA GUADALUPANALA GUADALUPANA
11153 West HWY 40
Ocala, FL 34482

352.291.2965

SCRIP
AVAILABLE
FOR THESE 
VENDORS

FOLLOW 
US ON 

FACEBOOK

PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092
Pastor Pastor Father Patrick J. Sheedy x3209

Associate Pastors Associate Pastors Father Zbigniew Stradomski x3227
 Father Titus Kachinda x3219

In Residence In Residence Father Joseph Maniangat 595.5605

Deacons Deacons Heriberto Berrios, James Maubach, Stephen Floyd, 
 Rodulfo Reverol, and Jose A. (Chepe) Perez

Sisters Sisters Immaculate Heart of Mary Reparatix 867.9860
 Misioneras Catequistas 622.4500

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITYMASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY MASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHESMASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHES

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm

Sunday 7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am
 1:00pm Spanish, 5:00 pm Life Teen

DAILYDAILY
Mon-Fri 7:10 am and 5:30 pm

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)

Thursday 6:30 pm (Spanish)

Saturday 8:00am

Reconciliation  Reconciliation  Saturday 2:45-3:30 pmSaturday 2:45-3:30 pm
  5:00-5:30pm  5:00-5:30pm

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 7:00 pm at Christ the King (Spanish)

Sunday 10:15 am at Christ the King
 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

DAILYDAILY
Tuesday 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

Wednesday 4:00 pm at Christ the King

 4:00 pm at Holy Days of Obligation

March 9, 2025 



 

PPAARRIISSHH  LLIIFFEE  
MMAARRCCHH  99,,  22002255  ~~  FFIIRRSSTT  SSUUNNDDAAYY  OOFF  LLEENNTT  

MMIISSSSIIOONN  SSTTAATTEEMMEENNTT::    Blessed Trinity Catholic Church Stewardship Community recognizes Jesus is Lord.  We believe that  
our Time, Talent and Treasure are gifts from God to be used for the spiritual, educational and social needs of  

our community, the Diocese and the world at large, especially the poor. 

PPaarriisshh  SSttaaffff            662299..88009922  
  

Sr. Juliet Ateenyi  Ministry to Sick  x3211              
   JNakalema@blessedtrinity.org  
Katherine Baker  Business Manager  x3218                    
   kbaker@blessedtrinity.org                                  
Megan Losito  Blessed Trinity School     622.5808   
   mlosito@btschool.org      
Lori Berndt  Elder Care            671.2823                        
   lberndt@blessedtrinity.org 
Jason Halstead  Brother’s Keeper       622.3846        
   jason@bkocala.org 
Lori Moenter  Parish Bookkeeper  x3228                     
   lmoenter@blessedtrinity.org 
Sue Lanier   Stewardship   x3208                 
   slanier@blessedtrinity.org 
Paul Miranda  Plant Manager  804.2415 
   pdminv@yahoo.com 
Sr. Concepta Najjemba Soup Kitchen  789.8139                
   cnajjemba@yahoo.com 
Melinda Gunn  Parish Secretary  x3201 
   mgunn@blessedtrinity.org                                          
Colleen Rabe  Director of Music & Liturgy     x3202                                  
   crabe@blessedtrinity.org                                            
Scott Bolton  Angels in Arms  622.6167                        
   sbolton@btaia.org     

Lydia Ross                 Youth Ministry                        x 3222                                  
   lross@blessedtrinity.org                                                   
Ana Vanegas                  Faith Formation  x3221                         
   avanegas@blessedtrinity.org 

     
TTrriinniittyy  CCaatthhoolliicc  HHiigghh  SScchhooooll   662222..99002255 
Lou Pereira  President               

Tammie Vassou  Principal                                       

NNEEWW  PPAARRIISSHHIIOONNEERRSS  AARREE  WWEELLCCOOMMEE  to stop by the 
Church Office to register Monday through Friday 8:00am 
to 5:00pm or online at www.blessedtrinity.org, click on 
join us. 

BBAAPPTTIISSMM::    We are pleased to help your family prepare for 
the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith 
community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a 
class (English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 
7:30pm in the Community Center and in Spanish the 2nd                  
Saturday of each month at 9:00am at Guadalupana.     
Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to 
scheduling baptism. 

MMAARRRRIIAAGGEESS::    If you are planning to be married at Blessed  
Trinity, your preparation process should begin at least four 
(4) months prior to desired date.  We look forward to 
helping you during your time of engagement and                                     
preparation for the vocation of Christian marriage.  Call 
the Church Office for an appointment with one of our 
priests. 

SSIICCKK  CCAALLLLSS  AANNDD  HHOOSSPPIITTAALL  VVIISSIITTSS::    If you or a family  
member are in a local hospital or homebound and would 
like to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, 
please call the Church Office at 629.8092 or Sister Juliet at 
x3211.  When registering at the hospital, put your name on 
the Catholic List. 

PPAARRIISSHH  AAPPPP::   Download at myparishapp.com or search 
your phone’s app store for myParish

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  BBYY  TTHHEE  BBOOOOKK      
Today’s first reading describes the offering of first fruits the people of Israel were to present to the Lord in                   

thanksgiving for their deliverance from Egypt and the gift of the promised land. Is my offering at today’s Mass an 
appropriate response to the many blessings the Lord has given me? 

 LIVESTREAMING 
Please be advised that the Mass is being filmed, 
broadcast, and/or videotaped, including audio          
recording.  Your attendance at Mass constitutes your 
consent to these recordings, and to the use of the    
recordings by the church for public communications, 
social media, evangelization, and other business or 
religious purposes.  God bless and thank you for 
attending Mass at Blessed Trinity Catholic Church. 

 Ministry of the Week 

Jog for Jesus 5K 
Annual 5K for Blessed Trinity School to help raise 

funds. You can walk, run, or jog for Jesus. 

Register at jogforjesus5k.itsyourrace.com or stop 
my the table outside this weekend. 

Sponsorship opportunities available, call 
352.598.7050 

Mary F. Barber M.D.
Rebecca Thornhill M.D.

Skin Cancer Center of Central Florida
Specializing in 

Mohs micrographic surgery, and cosmetics

10973 SE 175th Place, Suite 100,
 Summerfield, FL 34491

352-259-6553
Visit at www.skincf.com

ANDREA BROWN
T R A V E L  A D V I S O R

kmvtravel.com/andrea-b

Facebook & Instagram
@enchanting.escapes.by.andrea

andrea.b@kmvtravel.com

Disney Destinations
Universal Parks & Resorts
Cruises
All-Inclusives
And more!

Creating magical memories to last a lifetime

C O M P L I M E N T A R Y  T R A V E L  P L A N N I N G

FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL RECTORY AT 629-8092

ADVERTISE HERE!

CALL 

352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 

HERE!
CALL 

352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 352-629-8092

              
 

• Medicare Advantage and Supplemental Plans 
• Health Insurance for Individuals and Groups 
• Long Term Care 
• Annuities 
• Life Insurance for Final Expense Solutions                                                            

        rdaniel@roldaninsuranceservices.com 
www.roldaninsuranceservices.com 

 
 

Specializing in all your health insurance and Medicare plan needs. 

Roland Daniel 
Independent Insurance Consultant 
Tel. 352-673-5028 
Cell 786-837-3638 

  

Power or Pressure Washing
Call or text for estimate

Parishioner
Veteran owned and operated

Ericf@directpressurewashingllc.com

910 E. Silver Springs Blvd, Ocala, FL 34470

(352) 414-4206



 

WWOORRSSHHIIPP        
MMAARRCCHH  99,,  22002255  ~~  FFIIRRSSTT  SSUUNNDDAAYY  OOFF  LLEENNTT  

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                        
FFuunneerraall  SSaaccrriissttaannss  

  

The parish would like to thank those who 
volunteer their time to sacristan at funerals. 
Your help is much needed and appreciated! 

 

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  bbeeiinngg  ffaaiitthhffuull                                
sstteewwaarrddss!!  

AA  SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  MMOOMMEENNTT              
The second reading from Saint Paul to the Romans is a favorite of those involved in the                    
ministry of evangelization. There are no “secret” disciples of the Lord. Those who exercise 
good stewardship of their faith realize that publicly identifying themselves as followers of 
Christ has a cleansing effect on their lives. Openly confessing Christ makes them more                      
conscious of how they live their daily lives. Are we content to privatize our faith or are we 
good stewards of a faith that we share, make public, and regularly identify as a life in Christ? 

And so, it begins — the holy and, for some, daunting, season of Lent.  This is the season in our liturgical year when 
the Church encourages us to increase our prayer, fasting, and almsgiving to help us enter more deeply into the 
mystery of our Lord’s Passion and Death and to celebrate more fully His Resurrection. 
  
Jesus, by His own example in today’s Gospel, demonstrates the necessity of setting aside a period devoted                   
especially to prayer and fasting as a means of strengthening our spiritual muscles. Just before the launch of His 
public ministry, He is “led by the Holy Spirit into the desert for forty days, to be tempted by the devil.” In imitation of 
Jesus, we should ask the Holy Spirit to lead us into the desert, too — the desert of our interior lives where our 
thoughts and desires reside. 
  
While our Lord was strong enough to withstand the temptations of the devil on His own, we most certainly are not! 
We must turn to the Holy Spirit and ask Him to show us where we 
need to grow and then rely on the Holy Spirit for strength and               
guidance throughout these 40 days of growth. Perhaps we will be 
led to take on a spiritual reading program, or a daily time of                   
meditation on the Scriptures.  Maybe we’ll be inspired to fast from 
our favorite food or social media fix and find a project that serves 
the poor in this community. 
  
If these spiritual exercises hurt a little, that means we are doing 
them right! At the end of this season, we will be prepared to enter 
the grace-filled days of the Triduum, and we will, through the power 
of the Holy Spirit, be resurrected as a new creation with our Lord 
come Easter. Let us begin! 

NNeeww  PPaarriisshhiioonneerrss::  

Mike, Leslie, Carolyn & Matthew Corey 

Luis, Marjorie, Antonella & Alessandro Vassallo 

Maria Figueroa 

BBaappttiissmmss::  

Andrew Paul Massey 

Jacob Clayton Massey 

Hailey Evelyn Sherman 

Julia Ann Kennedy 

Alejandra Iris Sofia Burgos-Colon 

So far we have had replies from 342 families and 
have received $162,511.23 in pledges. 

Thanks to all of you who have responded. 

There is still plenty of time to respond. OCA                   
envelopes are available in the vestibule or in the 
stewardship room. You help your parish to meet 
its assessment of $184,191 when you respond. 

You also are true to your baptismal responsibility 
to spread the Catholic faith world wide.  

Thank you! 
The Sisters of the Immaculate Heart of Mary 
Reparatrix (IHMR) in Uganda and here at Blessed 
Trinity church, extend their sincere thanks to you 
all for your generous financial support to our 18th 
annual chili dinner to support the mission activi-
ties of our congregation in Uganda.  

We also thank you for your prayers, volunteers 
and donors who made this fundraiser a success.  

Blessings to you all, 

Sisters M. Concepta, Juliet, Theodozia  

Uganda Mission Trip—Summer 2025 
The annual mission trip to Uganda is planned for 
June 15-30. 

If you would like to join the mission team on this 
year’s trip, please call Katherine Baker at 
352.629.8092 or email kbaker@blessedtrinity.org. 

A $300.00 non-refundable deposit and a copy of 
your passport that does not expire prior to                     
January 1, 2026 is required to secure a spot.  

If you are undecided, you can still join the group 
at a later date but may not get the group price for 

“God is Able” 
If you need to get Fr. Pat’s 
book, “God is Able”, you 
now have to get it from 
Amazon—just look up God 
is Able & Fr. Pat Sheedy. 

We have no more books 
available here at church.  

UNDER CONSTRUCTION 
We have begun construction to remodel the   
bathrooms in the church. 

Completion should take 3-5 weeks.  During that 
time we will have the parish hall open for                  
bathroom use. 
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Sunday, March 9th—Meet us at Bowlero 
West after Life Teen Mass for pizza, games, and 
bowling. $28 per person includes 1.5 hours of 
bowling, shoes, pizza, drinks and 20 arcade 
credits. 

Sunday, March 16th— No Life Night                   
because of Spring Break but join us for Life Teen 
Mass! 

                                               
Brother’s Keeper Lenten Soup Dinners 
  
Get those taste buds ready! Brother’s Keeper 
Soup Kitchen will be serving its fabulous 
Wednesday night Lent Soup & Bread                          
Dinner.  Beginning on Ash Wednesday (March 
5) and continuing on Wednesdays in Lent, come 
have the best soup in town in the Parish Hall 
from 5:00pm to 6:30pm. 
  
Volunteers Needed: If you’d like to assist and 
serve the Lenten Soup Dinners, please contact 
Jason at 622-5544 or jason@bkocala.org. 

 PEACE & SOCIAL JUSTICE 
Your purchase of Fair Trade coffee, tea, cocoa & 
olive oil help small family farmers in Asia, Africa, 
India, South America and Palestine earn a fair  
compensation for their products, establish                   
community cooperatives and help the                          
environment since the farmers use non-chemical 
organic farming.  We sell Drip Coffee---Columbian, 
Ethiopian, Mind Body and Soul, Breakfast Blend, 
French Roast, and Decaf---Whole Bean Coffee---
Columbian, French Roast and Breakfast Blend---
Tea--Green, English  Breakfast and Irish Breakfast--
-Dark Cocoa and Hot Cocoa & Olive Oil.  These 
products will be available for you to purchase after 
Mass this weekend.  Thank you. 

Stewardship and the Season of Lent: 
Changing Ourselves 

Saint Ignatius of Loyola offered us these words of 
wisdom, which seem particularly relevant as we are 
in the season of Lent: “He who goes about to                 
reform the world must begin with himself, or he 
loses his labor.” 

A Christian steward is by nature a reformer. We 
attempt to live our lives in a way that makes the 
world a better place. We vote. We contribute to 
charities that we believe in. We build up our                 
Catholic parishes so that they might shine the light 
of truth into our weary world. We work to alleviate 
poverty and injustice. We await the New                              
Jerusalem. Many of us work in schools, parishes, 
and diocesan offices where we bring a passion for 
reforming our world. Christian stewards who work 
in other environments endeavor to bring Christian 
values into the marketplace.  

Lent doesn't ask us to stop any of these efforts. 
But, as we hear “the voice of one who cries in the 
desert” proclaiming the beginning of Lent, we 
know that the church in her wisdom has given us a 
beautiful season to look inward, to seek quiet time 
in our own desert. Saint Ignatius, Saint John the 
Baptist, and the season of Lent remind us that                  
trying to change the world will not work if we don’t 
first of all change ourselves.  

Lent points the way to what really matters: Christ. 
We are asked to experience Him who is the reason 
for our endeavors, our passion, our work in this 
world.  

Saint John the Baptist provides a challenge: 
“Anyone who has two tunics must share with the 
one who has none, and anyone with something to 
eat must do the same” (Luke 3:11). The church  
provides some traditional guidelines into Lent’s 
forty days is a personal decision, but one which 
should take us on a journey into our own hearts, 
where we ask ourselves why we labor, what our 
work and our life really mean, to whom we and our 
life’s work really belong.  
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reform the world must begin with himself, or he 
loses his labor.” 
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world a better place. We vote. We contribute to 
charities that we believe in. We build up our                 
Catholic parishes so that they might shine the light 
of truth into our weary world. We work to alleviate 
poverty and injustice. We await the New                              
Jerusalem. Many of us work in schools, parishes, 
and diocesan offices where we bring a passion for 
reforming our world. Christian stewards who work 
in other environments endeavor to bring Christian 
values into the marketplace.  

Lent doesn't ask us to stop any of these efforts. 
But, as we hear “the voice of one who cries in the 
desert” proclaiming the beginning of Lent, we 
know that the church in her wisdom has given us a 
beautiful season to look inward, to seek quiet time 
in our own desert. Saint Ignatius, Saint John the 
Baptist, and the season of Lent remind us that                  
trying to change the world will not work if we don’t 
first of all change ourselves.  

Lent points the way to what really matters: Christ. 
We are asked to experience Him who is the reason 
for our endeavors, our passion, our work in this 
world.  

Saint John the Baptist provides a challenge: 
“Anyone who has two tunics must share with the 
one who has none, and anyone with something to 
eat must do the same” (Luke 3:11). The church  
provides some traditional guidelines into Lent’s 
forty days is a personal decision, but one which 
should take us on a journey into our own hearts, 
where we ask ourselves why we labor, what our 
work and our life really mean, to whom we and our 
life’s work really belong.  



Monday, March 10 7:10am      Semudo Family L/D
   5:30pm      John Moeder  † 

Tuesday, March 11 7:10am      Rose Bilancio  † 
   5:30pm      Victor DiGrazia, Jr.  †          

Wed, March 12 7:10am      Charles & Mary  
          Hebert  †                       
   8:15am      Ellacer Family † 
   5:30pm      Jesus Fairbanks  † 

Thursday, March 13 7:10am      Stan Swiderski, Sr.  †
   5:30pm      Homer Rothfusz  † 

Friday, March 14 7:10am      Sisters of IHMR L/D
                      5:30pm      Melissa                   
           Cunningham (L)     

Saturday, March 15 8:00am      Ginny Lovelance (L)
   4:00pm      Maria Garcia  †                        
   6:00pm      Mary Lydon  (L) 

Sunday, March 16 7:10am      Homer Rothfusz †  
   8:45am      Tino Baltodano  † 
   11:00am    Elizabeth Whitler  †
   1:00pm      Spanish Community              
   5:00pm      Wilma Mendoza † 
   

Please pray for Michelle Smith who has recently passed 
away.  

  

 

 AADDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                                                                          

TThhee  NNeeuurroollooggyy  IInnssttiittuuttee                                                       
Alfredo L. Jacome, MD, PA                                          

352.861.5333 

BBuullllaarrdd  LLaaww  FFiirrmm,,  PP..AA..                                                                                            
J. Warren Bullard                                         

352.732.5900                                         

PPlleeaassee  sseeee  oouurr  AAddss  aatt  tthhee  bbaacckk  ffoorr  aallll                                                                                                  
oouurr  bbuussiinneessss  ssuuppppoorrtteerrss..                                                                                                                  

Perpetual Adoration  
The following hours need to be filled:                                                              

Sundays: 5:00pm - 6:00pm     
Sundays: Midnight - Mondays 1:00am       

Tuesdays: 1:00am - 2:00am      
Thursdays: Midnight - Fridays 1:00am                                   

Fridays: 1:00am - 2:00am 
Also in need of substitutes, especially between 

Midnight and 5:00am                                                                                                      
 Our stewardship way of life here at BT encourages 
each family to commit one hour a week to the                          
adoration chapel; please prayerfully consider this                 
ministry’s needs and if you are unable to serve, please 
pray that God will send individuals to sustain this core 
ministry, here at Blessed Trinity. 

The Lord looks forward to your visit! 

Please see the list of hours, which is in the Vestibule, 
on the counter near the staircase, that need one more 

adorer.  

For your special hour of praise before the Blessed                        
Sacrament call or email: Carol Blackstock 352-622-7348 
or 352-425-8638, carolblackstock@gmail.com. 

“People ask me: ‘What will convert 
America and save the world?’ My               
answer is prayer. What we need is for 
every parish to come before Jesus in 
the Blessed Sacrament in holy hours of 
prayer.”  - St. Mother Teresa 

 

Mobile Device Giving 
Scan the QR code to donate                                                   
online.  

Thank you for your donation! 

                                                                                            Blessed Trinity Holy Year Pilgrimage  

Pilgrimages have always been a big part of our 
Catholic faith. Millions of people go to pilgrim 
sites all over the world each year. They go not 
primarily as tourists, but as people who take 
time out and time apart at a recognized holy 
place. They do this to pray, to do penance, to 
receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation and 
the eucharist in a pilgrim site that is set apart 
for this purpose.  

Most people are not in a position to go a far  
distance to visit these holy pilgrim sites. 

This year, 2025, is a holy year. 

Our parish, Blessed Trinity, is making plans for 
a one day pilgrimage to St. James Cathedral in  
Orlando on April 29th. Parishes and schools 
are encouraged to make this pilgrimage                   
during this holy year.  

We will have buses going from Blessed Trinity 
grade school and Trinity Catholic high school. 

St. James Cathedral will be set aside for us 
most of April 29th. 

If you go you can join adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament early morning up to 11:30am.                    
Confessions at 11:30am and then Mass at 
12:10pm with our priests and deacons                          
concelebrating. Mass will be followed by a 
guided tour of the Cathedral. Their social hall 
will be set aside for us if we bring our own 
lunch.  

We will get a bus or two if enough people call 
in to make reservations. A voluntary donation 
is all that is required.  

Pray about joining us.  

Collection for the church in Central and 
Eastern Europe 

Thank you for your generous contributions to 
the Collection for the Church in Central and 
Eastern Europe last week! If you missed the 
collection, it’s not too late to give, visit 
www.usccb.org/ccee.  

Knights of Columbus Breakfast 
The Knights of Columbus invites you to attend the 
breakfast after the 7:10 and 8:45am Masses on 
the second Sunday of each month, the next one 
will be this Sunday, March 9. 

The meal consists of                   
scrambled eggs, bacon,                 
sausage, french toast,                     
pancakes, biscuits and              
gravy, three different juices 
and coffee. All you can eat 
for only $6.00 for adults and 
$3.00 for children under 10. 
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RREEAADDIINNGGSS  FFOORR  NNEEXXTT  WWEEEEKK  

GGnn  1155::55--1122,,  1177--1188  

  PPhhiill  33--1177——44::11

LLkk  99::2288bb--3366  

MMaarrcchh  88  //  99::                

MMaarrcchh  1155  //  1166::    No Flowers—Lent 

 

Please call the Church Office at 629.8092 x3201 
if you would like more                        infor-
mation on  placing flowers on 
the altar.   

                                                                                            

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  OOFF  TTRREEAASSUURREE    ~~  WWEEEEKKLLYY  OOFFFFEERRIINNGGSS  

WWeeeekkllyy  OOffffeerriinngg                                                MMaarrcchh  22,,  22002255                                                                                                                          
Weekend Total:            465      $  28,540.61       Year to date collection:  $ 2,813,764.97           
Electronic Offering Total:      416              $  38,431.72 

Loose Cash / Votives Total:                    $  2,326.00                    Year to date budget:       $ 2,860,794.00 

School Mass Offering:                          $   147.00                    Year to date deficit:       ($47,029.03)                                     
Non Sunday:             72                 $   7,587.00                                                                                                     
Grand Total for Week:        $   77,032.33                                                                                     
Amount needed for Operating Expenses:$  84,141.00                                                                                       
Difference                       ($7,108.67)           

“TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  yyoouurr  ddoonnaattiioonnss..””                                                                                                                                                                                              

Almsgiving: An Expression of Gratitude 

When we look at the three traditional “disciplines” of Lent, prayer, fasting and almsgiving, we know that             
almsgiving gets the least attention. Yet, the bible places emphasis firmly on almsgiving: 

Prayer and fasting are good, but better than either is almsgiving accompanied by righteousness...It is better to 
give alms than to stope up gold; for almsgiving saves one from death and expiates every sin. Those who               
regularly give alms shall enjoy a full life (Tobit 12:8-9). 

Almsgiving is simply an expression of our gratitude for all that God has given us, and a realization that as a    
member of a community of faith, it is never just about “me and God.” It is fundamental to being a good steward 
of our community. For disciples of the Lord, almsgiving means much more than simply throwing a little change in 
the poor box. It is an attitude of generosity. It challenges us to examine how we are using our time, abilities, and 
money to better the lives of those around us. It urges us to share what we have been given by God with others 
in love and justice. It reminds us that Jesus blesses those who seek to be “poor in spirit” (Matt. 5:3). 

Almsgiving opens our hearts to the realization that God blesses us through those we serve. It is here that we find 
the great mystery of Christian service. We see God in the life of Jesus, and we see Jesus in all those who are in 
need of our care. Look around, see those who are in need, and ask God to take away those obstacles and                     
distractions that keep us from being generous with them. In turn, we will receive God’s blessing.  

Consider one or more of these creative almsgiving ideas for the remainder of this Lenten season: 

• Show an act of kindness to someone you don’t speak to often. 

• Visit an elderly person who many be lonely. 

• Reflect on the regular contributions you make to the parish. Could you do more? 

• Perform an extra chore for your parents one day each week during Lent. 

• Go through your closet and find some clothes in good shape to give away to other people who are in need of 
clothes. 

• Write a letter or create a card for someone who is sick or might be lonely. 

• Buy some cans of food to give to a local food bank or soup kitchen. 

• Donate diapers, formula, baby clothing, baby furniture or maternity clothing to a local crisis pregnancy               
center.  
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((335522))  667711--22882233  

READY-MIX CONCRETE
Now Serving Ocala
& Marion County

352-640-2903

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

 
Bloodmobile                                                  

Sunday, March 16                               
8:00am-3:00pm                                 

Blessed Trinity Parking Lot 
 
 

Jog For Jesus                                           
Saturday, March 29                                        

8:00am                                                           
Citizens Circle 

 
 

Holy Year Pilgrimage                        
Tuesday, April 29                                           

St. James Cathedral 
 
 
 



The Village 
Sleep Lab

ACCREDITED BY THE AMERICAN ACADEMY OF SLEEP MEDICINE

Juan Albino, MD
Board Certified in Sleep & Pulmonary Medicine

Se habla Español.

352-751-4955
Fax: 888-716-2004

www.villagesleeplab.com

Next to the Village Regional Hospital

ADVERTISE 

HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

BLESSED TRINITY 
PARISHONERS

  
Spanish Community—Fr. Zbigniew Stradomski 
If you are interested in any of the following 
ministries, please contact the ministry head 
listed below. 
 
 
Ministerio De La Hospitalidad Y Ujieres                                                          
Aracelis Agustin—Blessed Trinity 352.619.6496   
Rafael Garcia—Guadalupana  352.895.6637                     
Rosario Castro—Christ the King  352.229.7039 
 
Ministerio De Servidores Del Altar                                                                           
Magnolia Ortiz—Blessed Trinity   352.875.2739                 
Cecilia Solis—Guadalupana   352.286.4327                          
Eligia Tobar—Christ The King   352.512.1629 
 
Ministerio Liturgia Juvenil                                                                 
Maria Jimenez—Blessed Trinity  352.620.5519 
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